





The Sutton Studio for the Performing Arts Newsletter

September 1, 2016

Hello All!!

Welcome to all new students and alumni! We are very excited to share with you all the wonderful upcoming events for your student.

The Studio has participated in the Louisville Halloween Parade and the Bardstown Christmas Parade in the past years. The costumes have minor changes to fit the specific Holiday theme, but will used for both to keep the cost at a minimum. Please see the dates on the side as to when to pay the Parade Costume fee, and the parade practice times.

The studio has a potential opportunity to perform at the Bourbon Festival. The dances that performed at the State Fair second night will be the dances tentatively to perform at the Bourbon Festival. Just dances, no vocal, and depending on the time frame received we might not have enough time for the Trios and Duets. If you performed at the State Fair please keep the date and time available for Bourbon Festival.

Save the Date for some exciting events coming up at the studio. In November the studio will be hosting a Tea Party. <u>Louisville date is November 5, and Bardstown is November 12.</u> Specific details will come at a later date.

Another Save the Date is Parents-Night-Out! This event will take place in December and gives parents an opportunity to get in some Holiday Shopping. <u>December 2 will be the Parents-Night-Out in Bardstown from 6-10 PM. December 12 will be the Louisville Parents-Night-Out from 6-10 PM.</u>

One Duck Productions will be presenting the production of <u>"The Little Mermaid"</u> in October this year. The dates of the performance will be coming soon! The production will be performed once in Bardstown and once in Louisville. Stay tuned for further details. One Duck Productions will also take their performance to Disney in February 2017. This is a very exciting opportunity for these performers.

Competitive Team News

All interested in joining or returning to the Sutton Studio Competitive Teams are invited to the <u>Louisville Studio on September 10 from 1-3 PM.</u> The Competitive Team is a great opportunity for your dancer. Please inquire with any and all questions pertaining to this event.

The Competitive Teams traveled to Nationals in Myrtle Beach, SC and scored very well. The studio is very proud of these young ladies!

	terriber 1, 2010
Class Monthly Fees	By the 10th of the Month
Costume Fees for Halloween/ Christmas Parades	September 12
Bourbon Festival (potential)	September 17 (around 12 PM)
Bardstown Parade Practice	September 27 7:15 –8:00 PM
Louisville Parade Practice	September 29 6:00-6:45 PM
Louisville Closed Fall Break	Sept. 30-Oct. 4
Winter Recital Fee due by:	October 15
Bardstown Closed Fall Break	October 3-7
Louisville Hallow- een Parade	October 8 Arrive @ 3PM Starts @ 4PM
Bring a friend to class week	Oct. 17-21
Dress up for Hal- loween Week	Oct. 24-28
Closed for Hallow- een	Oct. 31
Spring recital Costume deposit Due	November 1
Christmas Parade Practice	Bardstown Nov 14 7:30-8:15 PM Louisville Nov 17 6-6:45 PM
Closed for Thanks- giving	November 23-27
Bardstown Annual Christmas Parade	December 1 Arrive @ 5 PM Starts @ 6 PM
Tentative Winter Recital	December 10 Louisville-Conf. December 11 Bardstown-Tent.
Closed Winter Break	December 19- January 1

Sutton Studio for the Performing Arts